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We are still taking kindergarten registrations! 
 
Please register your students for Heritage and Sunburst and tell all 
your neighbors with kindergarten aged children to do the same.  
 
Please call the school office to make an appointment, 801-402-1200.  

 
Thank you! 

 

 

Dear Parents, Students, Community,  

 

 Coronavirus (COVID-19) is placing great strain on us all. 

  

During this time of crisis, we are currently offering a FREE 2 Week Virtual Martial Arts PE Course for all Davis County Elementary 

School Students! 

 

Simply follow these steps to join: 

1. Click here to register your child for the Free Virtual Classes: 

https://www.kaysvillekarate.com/offer/davis-school-district-free-martial-arts-classes/ 

2. A Championship Martial Arts Team Member will contact you with info on how to access to the classes online. 

 

 

These fun workouts will help your child burn off that excess energy in a safe and convenient way!  

Plus they are learning self-defense and have an opportunity to see their friends in our online classes! 

  

How does it work? It’s simple!  

 Upon enrolling, a Championship Martial Arts Team Member will contact you to get your child's information and give you the 

relevant links.  

 Simply click the link on your phone, tablet, or computer — and you’re set.  

 (An app download may be required — if so, it's fast and free!) 

 Don’t let corona stop your children from living strong, healthy lives. 

  

 

If you have any questions, email us at info@kaysvillekarate.com  

or call 801-725-1170.  

  

Committed to your health, safety, and fitness,  

Championship Martial Arts 

Hello Heritage Huskies! 
 

For our exercise workout this week you need a ball.  
 
See if you can....... 
   1) bounce the ball through your legs 
   2) dribble the ball as high as you can 
   3) dribble the ball, quickly spin around and then dribble again 
   4) bounce the ball sitting down, then kneeling on 1 knee 
   5) throw the ball in the air and try to make it spin when it bounces 
   6) bounce the ball as many times as you can with your eyes closed 
   7) hop around on 1 foot and bounce the ball, switch legs 
   8) set up 5 cones or objects spaced apart and practice the basketball dribble that we do in class. 
 
Game of the week:  Cup Stacking 
Equipment needed:  at least 12 cups 
 
1) Speed Stack Racing 
     Practice the 3 3 3 pattern for younger kids, or the 3 6 3 pattern for older kids 
     If you need a reminder on how to do the patterns, go to www.speedstacks.com for an example. 
     You can race against another person or set a timer and time yourself. 
 
2) Minute to Win It Stack Attack (21 cups work well for this game if you have that many) 
     Players stack up a pile of cups in the shape of a pyramid; 6 cups on the bottom row,  
     then 5 cups on the next row, then 4 cups, 3 cups, 2 cups and top off the pyramid with 1 cup.  
     You stack the cups and then take them down in 1 minute. 
 
3) Catch That Ball 
     You will need a partner. Each of you need a cup. You need a small ball to pass with your partner (a ping     

pong ball, or small bouncy ball or a marble). Stand facing your partner, the one who's holding the ball will  
toss it to the partner who will catch it in the cup. Each person will then take a step backwards to create a  
space between partners when the ball is caught in the cup. Keep making space between partners until you  
are unable to catch the ball successfully. 

 
Have a GREAT WEEK!!! Mrs. Bown 
 

 

Some ideas to help manage worry and anxiety during these uncertain times: 

 

 

Set a routine.  Maintain regular waking up and going to bed, eating at regular times...Use a timetable to give structure to your day.  

 

 

Stay mentally and physically active.  Try learning something new...keep physically active. 

 

 

Practice gratitude...connect with moments of joy, aliveness...At the end of each day take time to reflect on what you are thankful for today …  

Start a gratitude journal. 

 

 

Notice and limit worry triggers.  Try to notice what triggers your worry and anxiety...Is it watching the news for more than 30 minutes each day?  

Checking social media each hour?  You might limit the time you listen or limit time you spend on social media news checking IF it’s a trigger. 

 

 

 

 

Rely on reputable news sources. 

...The Center for Disease Control and Prevention provides excellent information. 

 (Information from PSYCHOLOGY TOOLS—Dr. Matthew Whalley & Dr. Hardeep Kaur) 

 

The lost and found bins are out front. They are 

full of jackets/coats, umbrellas, lunch boxes, etc.  

 

Please feel free to come see if anything belongs 

to you.  

 

Everything will be donated at the end of the 

school year. 

 

THANK YOU! 

I’m sure the news that we are on the soft closure for the rest of the year was hard to hear. We miss our students so much, but 
because we love them, we want everyone to be safe and healthy. We will continue to obey the directives issued by the Health 
Department, Governor Herbert and other leaders.  
 
District Leaders are working on a plan to close out the school year. Please watch for that information to be released during the 
first week of May. In the meantime, thank you for all you’re doing to help your children continue learning. Remember to take time 
to enjoy activities together and be aware of the family’s emotional wellbeing. Academics are important, but relationships and 
emotional health must come first. Please contact teachers and administration if you are in need of extra support.  
 
We are looking forward to the day when your children are with us again at Heritage! 
  
Sincerely, 
Principal Ruthanne Keller 
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